
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 12th May 2023 

Dear Year 1 Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 1 would like to invite you to join us on Monday 22nd May 2023 from 2.30pm until 3.15pm to our 

classroom in displaying our learning from our talk for writing activities this term.  We will act out and recite 

our original piece and then share our very own version of the stories.  

 

We have also been learning some new songs and dances that I’m sure the children would be pleased to 

share with you.  

 

Due to the size of the classroom we ask that only 1 adult attends per child. 

 

Please enter school via Elter Walk entrance.  Please could we ask that each family bring an electronic device 

with a QR code reader app to enable to sign each person in on arrival at the school office.  This will take you 

to a google form for you to complete your name.  Just to remind parents/carers that mobile phones will 

have to be turned off before entering the school.  The school office staff can help with any queries on 

arrival.  

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Year 1 Team      Mrs Reynolds      

       Head Teacher 
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